Waterloo Town Council Meeting Special Meeting March 5, 2018

A meeting of the Waterloo Town Council was held March 53, 2018 at 5:00pm at the Waterloo Depot. Council members present were:

David Bolton

Dorsey Brown

Bill Hubartt

Jess Jessup

Ken Surber

David Kruse / Town Attorney

Tena Woenker / Town Manager

Pamela Howard / Acting Secretary

The following business was discussed and action taken: Unless specified all votes were unanimous.

Public Hearing:

- 1. Ryan Swanson, Casey's representative, gave a recap of the alleys to be vacated. It had already gone before the plan commission and approved. Jess Jessup Motioned and Bill Hubartt 2nd. Ordinar Central F-01
- 2. Ryan Swanson talked about the vehicle study he did for Union Street. He will be sharing the information with INDOT and wait for them to respond. Ryan did not see an issue with the timing of the lights and cars being backed up on Union Street.

Special Meeting Topics

- First reading of ordinance to create a Deputy Town Manager/Code
 Enforcement position was passed. The board discussed taking out the
 probationary period, however, they decided to take it out of all employees'
 language at once later. Town Council reserves the right to approve the address
 of Deputy Town Manager. Wages will not come out of water or sewer.
 Deputy Town Manager will be able to make decisions when the Town
 Manager is unavailable.
- 2. Tena talked a little about the County Income Tax. She said other town's have not made a decision either.

	and the second s
11/10	
2 Joball	
David Bolton, President	Pamela Howard, Aeting Secretary

There being no further business to discuss meeting was adjourned at 5:45n m